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DEPARTMENT OF JUSTICE
APPELLATE DIVISION

December 14, 2018

Scott S. Harris, Clerk of the Court
United States Supreme Court
Office of the Clerk
1 First Street, N.E.
Washington, D.C. 20543-0001

Re: Klein v. Oregon Bureau of Labor and Industries
No. 18-547

Dear Mr. Harris:

Respondent requests a second 30-day extension of time to file its response to the petition
for a writ of certiorari. With this extension, the response would be due on January 25,
2019. This request is necessary to ensure that there is adequate time for review of the draft brief
within my office. Counsel for petitioners has graciously consented to this request.

Sincerely,

/s/ Benjamin Gutman________________________________
Benjamin Gutman
Solicitor General

cc: Adam Gustafson, counsel for petitioners

ELLEN F. ROSENBLUM
Attorney General

FREDERICK M. BOSS
Deputy Attorney General


